
 
 
 

To: Peter Joseph, Town Manager  

From Jessica Maloy, Finance Director 
Re: Property Tax Collection 

Date: June 15, 2021 
 

 
Staff is looking for council to authorize the write off of the interest on the following personal property 
account: 

 
333 Seymour Excavation – $2,069.98   

  
Staff has pursued collection efforts and has worked diligently with the Property Owner 
over the last five years to collect back taxes and interest owed.  Up until the Pandemic, the 

Property Owner was making payments and keeping in touch with staff on their status.  At 
this time, Staff feels it is in the best interest of both the Town and this local business to 

collect the principal due and write off the old interest that is making it impossible for the 
business to catch up and become current on their taxes. 

 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 


